
Night works
Auchenflower station

As part of activities associated with the completion of the Auchenflower station 
accessibility upgrade, Queensland Rail will undertake overhead line works.What?

When?

Works will be occurring between 9pm and 5am the next day on:
•	 Monday 20 February
•	 Tuesday 21 February. 

For safety, these works have been scheduled after hours when rail traffic is reduced 
and the power to the overhead lines can be switched off.

Where?

Every effort will be made to minimise disruption and we thank you for your understanding during these 
important works. 

Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements. 

The Auchenflower station accessibility upgrade is part of the State Government’s ongoing investment 
of more than $500 million to upgrade stations across the South East Queensland network, making them 
accessible for all customers.

Impacts
Machinery and 
construction 
noise

Auchenflower station precinct and rail corridor.

Cross-corridor pedestrian access will be maintained via the station footbridge.

For more information, please contact the project team on free call 1800 722 203 or 
email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification
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